
CITY OF SNOQUALMIE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – June 24, 2024 
2025-2030 Six-Year Transportation Improvement Program  

 
Notice is hereby given that the draft 2025-2030 Six-Year Transportation 
Improvement Program (TIP) will be publicly discussed at the Parks & Public Works 
Council Committee & Committee of the Whole Hybrid Meeting on June 4, 2024, 
at 4:30 pm.  In addition, the Snoqualmie City Council will hold a Public Hearing at 
its Regular Hybrid Meeting on June 24, 2024 @ 7:00 pm.  
 
The TIP covers roadway, pedestrian, and bicycle projects planned for the six-year 
period beginning in 2025.  State law requires that the TIP be updated and adopted 
by the City annually.  
 
All meetings will be held in person and virtually using video conferencing 
technology provided by Zoom, and the public will have the opportunity to 
comment during the Public Hearing on June 24. No online public comments will  I 
made be accepted during the meeting.  Written comments are encouraged and 
may be submitted via in-person drop off, mail, or e-mail to 
cityclerk@snoqualmiewa.gov . All written comments must be received by 3:00 
p.m. on the day of the scheduled meeting. 
 
 
The 2025-2030 TIP is scheduled for adoption at the June 24, 2024, City Council 
Meeting.  If you have questions, please contact Dylan Gamble, CIP Manager, at 
dgamble@@snoqualmiewa.gov. 
 
The June 4 and June 24 agendas will be available online on or before June 3 for 
the June 4 meeting and June 21 for the June 24 meeting at: https://snoqualmie-
wa.municodemeetings.com/ 
 

 
 
 
 
Deana Dean, City Clerk 
Notice: Seattle Times, May 31 and June 12, 2024 
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